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to the ninth edition of KEEPING CONNECTED, the 

Music Therapy Newsletter for Haymerle School  

to support Home Learning Plans and to provide ideas 

on how to bring music into the home during these 

unprecedented times. 

 

           

 

 

 

If your child would like to listen to a friendly song, here is a short recording by Sarah Kong who 

is playing ‘You’ve Got a Friend in Me’ from ‘Toy Story’ on 

the piano, the flute and singing - follow the link:                                        
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F2bOT4U96Jo 
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Find some time to reflect on your child’s unique qualities including their hobbies and 

interests.  Listen to the song ‘What I am’ by Will.i.am and in the section ‘What I am is……’ 

think of a key word that can be communicated by an action or a symbol or a drawing or an 

object of reference to celebrate what makes your child the person they are: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u8Vd2UHBbjA 
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